Jack R. Brown
County Administrator

March 31, 2017

City of Pensacola

Attn: Eric Olsen, City Administrator
222 W. Main St.

7" Floor of City Hall

Pensacola, Fl 32502

Dear Mr. Olsen:

Escambia County would be very interested in obtaining official responses from the City on several
questions as it relates to the Escambia Treating Site. These questions are as follows:

1. If the County took possession of the Escambia Treating Site, would the City be willing to de-
annex the portions of the site currently under the jurisdictional control of the City?

2. Would the City also agree not to annex any portions of the site after development?

3. Will the City agree to deed back to the County the parcel located on the site (i.e. parcel number
0525301001002017)? '

4. Would the City be willing to split ownership of the site with the County taking the parcels
located west of Palafox?

5. Would the City be willing to financially contribute to the development of the site?

Thank you in advance for obtaining the answers to these questions. If you need any additional
information, please do not hesitate to contact myself at (850) 595-4946 or Amy Lovoy at (850) 595-
3936.

Sincerely,

Loy /5 6

Jack Brown
County Administrator
Escambia County, Florida
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